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On the cover: 

Unknown in Ohio a decade ago, Cave Swallows are now expected annually in late fall. A group of  seven 

(fi ve photographed here; the fi fth bird is barely visible inside the left edge of  the opening in the pier) was 

discovered on 09 November 2008 at Bradstreet Landing, Cuyahoga, by Larry Richardson. Andrew W. 

Jones photographed the birds later that day.
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The Ohio Cardinal is a quarterly publication devoted to the study and appreciation 

of  Ohio’s birdlife.
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Thanks to the Cleveland Museum of 
Natural History for their support of The 
Ohio Cardinal.


